
 
Dear SNGPG Members,  
 
 As we all know COVID-19 is having a dramatic impact on our lives.  For the safety of all our 
members and directors of the SNGPG, we have made a change to our annual Spring Seminar.  The 
spring growers’ seminar will be scaled back to a product pick up, as we realize growers still need 
supplies and are looking forward to the growing season.  
  
   Our supply pick-up will still be held on Saturday, April 4th, but the venue has changed to 
Wallace Farm, 860 Plainfield Pike, Greene, RI 02827.  All products listed in the March newsletter will 
be here and available for pickup.   
 
 Unlike previous years we will schedule the following pickup times by location in order to 
keep the number of people in areas to a minimum.  We want everyone safe and enjoying their 
gardens this season! 
  
Pickup times are as follows: 
  
Rhode Island     9:00-9:45 AM 
Massachusetts  10:00-10:45 AM 
Connecticut      11:00-11:30 AM 
New York         11:45 AM-12:30 PM 
Vermont           12:45-1:30 PM 
  
   If you are outside one of the regions listed, please feel free to come down between the 
hours we have listed.  Should you arrive a bit early or late for your scheduled area, not to worry, we 
will be here for you. 
  
   If you have not placed an order and are planning to come for a pickup, please place your 
order as soon as possible.  All information on ordering supplies has been listed in our March 
newsletter. 
  
  There will be parking in the field for growers.  Please follow the signs that will be posted.  As 
this situation is evolving daily should there be a need for a change, we will notify everyone 
immediately. 
  
   Although the circumstances will be different from years past, we all look forward to seeing 
the familiar faces of our SNGPG friends on April 4th! 
  
  
  
Thank you, 
  
SNGPG Directors    
 


